<<Date>>
About two weeks ago you were sent a questionnaire seeking your opinions about wildfire issues for your homeowner’s association.  

If you have already completed and returned the questionnaire to us, please accept our sincere thanks.  If not, please complete and return the questionnaire as soon as possible.  Your input is especially important for such a critical issue and your help with this project is greatly appreciated.
If you did not receive a questionnaire, or if it was misplaced, please let me know and we will send you another one.
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